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14th February 2022 

 
World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March 2022  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil interest in reading, the school is 
having a WORLD BOOK day on Thursday 3rd March. We are so glad that this year we are 
able to celebrate together in the academy! 
 
On this special day, children can come to school dressed as their favourite character or 
author from any book, alongside bringing in their favourite story, bring in a prop from a 
chosen book or bring in a treasured book to share. We do not expect you to pay for a new 
costume - Google has some great suggestions of easy costumes to create from things you 
may already have. 

 
During this special day and week build up, the children will be participating in lots of exciting 
activities linked to reading. Reading different books every evening, in preparation for World 
Book Day would be great! Across the academy, we will be having a range of exciting 
activities linked to books and reading 

 
Each child will receive a book voucher for a £1 book. This year the World Book Day 
organisation has organised for book stores to have books that can be exchanged for the 
vouchers. There is a range of books for different ages. All you will need to do is take your 
voucher to local store who is participating and exchange your voucher for one of the books. 
Here is the link to the World Book day website and on here is a short video explaining the 
voucher and also the stores you can get them from.  
 
https://www.worldbookday.com/2021/09/world-book-day-2022-announcements/  

 
So get thinking and reading! We look forward to seeing your child dressed up for the special 
day on Thursday 3rd March. Thank you for your engagement in reading. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lindsey Corbett 
Principal 
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